
Special Meeting Minutes 

December 17th, 2019 

5:30 pm 

 

Recognition of Visitors:  Marti Zilli (resident), Jennifer Detore (resident), Corey Readd 

(resident), Jim Ungvarsky (resident), Noah Wysocki (resident), Thomas Zilli (resident) 

New Business: 

• Motion by Rosensteel and seconded by Bartley to rescind prior motion made on  

December 6th, 2019 that stated reorganizing the Recreation Board and appointing Marty 

Zilli as President with up to and including 7 members. 

Vote:  Yes 7, No 0, Absent 0, Abstain 0- Motion Passed 

 

• Motion by Martin and seconded by Dobies to appoint Jen Detore as Recreational 

Coordinator as part of her Assistant Secretary position (with same salary) with the 

responsibility to coordinate with municipalities, volunteers, and South Greensburg 

Recreation Advisory groups which would include Marty Zilli and Eddy Griffin.   

Vote:  Yes 4- Hopkins, Kelsey, Dobies, Martin, No 2- Rosensteel & Bartley, Absent 0, 

Abstain 1- Yarnell- Motion Passed 

 

 

Question was by Rosensteel about the 501c status that the Recreation Board had.  The 

recreation board had at one time a 501c status, however it expired.   

Recently in 2019, a new 501c was formed called the SGR Revitalization Foundation.  Jen 

Detore from audience spoke that “anyone/department can use it, it was recently used to try 

and receive grant funding for the police department for new equipment/radios.”   

 

Thomas Zilli asked “to know the reason to eliminate the Recreation Board?”   

Mr. Martin responded “there was a lot of confusion with the board, no one seemed to know 

details of what was happening at all times, and it needed reorganized one way or another.”   

 

Adjournment:   Motion made by Rosensteel and seconded by Kelsey to adjourn the meeting at 

5:45 PM.    

Vote:  Yes 7, No 0, Absent 0, Abstain 0- Motion Passed 

 

 

 

 


